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Dear Parents,  
 

Our choir have been invited to spread some festive cheer by performing Christmas Carols and songs at 
University Hospital on Thursday 14th December.  
 

We will travel by minibus accompanied by members of staff leaving school around 11am and returning 
in time for the end of the day.  
 

The children need to come into school in full uniform however they can add Christmassy touches, if they 
wish, such as a Santa hat or hair accessory prior to leaving school.  
 
Children will need to bring water bottles with them on the trip and a packed lunch. Please go onto 
Scopay to give permission and indicate if your child requires a packed lunch making by school (a charge 
will apply) or not.  If you are in receipt of Free School Meals a packed lunch will be supplied free of 
charge. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

  
Mrs Amison  
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